
To: Trey Eades, DR Horton Land Manager 
 
From: Billy Clevenger, TOR Engineering Inspector 
 
RE: Chandler Ridge Green-way Trail 
 
Date: 9/10/2024 
 
Inspection was performed for the final acceptance of GW Trail. 
 
Inspection included entire public portion of trail and visual inspection of 
new boardwalk. 
 
 
No deficiencies were found and GW Trail is accepted for Town 
maintenance to begin as of this date. 
 
   
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at (919) 522-
9244. 
 
Billy Clevenger 
TOR Engineering Inspector 
 
 
CC: 
 
Meredith Gruber      Planning Director 
Michael Elabarger    Assistant Planning Director 
June Green                Parks & Rec Director 
Eddie Henderson      Parks Supertendent 
Mike Brown               DR Horton 
 
 
 
 
 


